
January 8, 1990 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

Honorable Eugene A. Cook 
Associate Justice 
The Supreme Court of Texas 
Post Office Box 12248, Capitol Station 
Austin, Texas 78711 

Dear Justice Cook: 

This is to acknowledge not only your letter of December 22, 
but the receipt of the copies of The Texas Lawyers Creed, 
which have now been distributed to our student body and of 
course, to the faculty. 

May I congratulate you again for the completion of this 
marvelous project. Your work has generated some national 
publicity and was mentioned frequently at the Association of 
American Law Schools convention which I just attended in San 
Francisco. 

Let's hope that now that lawyers are inspired to follow your 
professional~lylead and perform ethically and _.. · ~-:91the creed 

requires. . . 

Resp. · tful 

f me ! 
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